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A Message from Marky Medeiros, MSN, RN 

 
Happy Spring and welcome to the 2nd quarter edition of the Excellence Exchange. As the new year began, so did 
document submissions using the 2019 Magnet® Manual. Keep an eye out for manual updates.  Questions will come 
up after the first set of documents have been reviewed, and historically after new manuals come out so do updates 
to the manual, which are posted on the ANCC website.  
 
Both ANPD and AONE annual conferences did not disappoint with colleagues from across the country and world 
showing up to learn, share, and network with other like-minded colleagues. At the AONE annual meeting, an 
announcement was made that the organization was getting a new name, the American Organization for Nursing 
Leadership (AONL). AONE will officially transition to AONL in mid-May. This change in name more accurately states 
the organization’s intent and encompasses nursing leadership beyond executives according to organization leaders.  
 
Enjoy! 

Marky Medeiros 
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